

MS. CHI ENGLISH

Name: _____

Date: .../.../20...

Class: GOLD A2

Tel: 038 255 2594

GOLD EXPERIENCE A2: UNIT 9 - FEELING GOOD

VOCABULARY 1, 2

A. VOCABULARY:

No.	New words	Meaning	No.	New words	Meaning
1	base (n) /beɪs/	nền tảng	19	have got stomachache /'stʌməkəɪk/	bị đau bụng
2	pizza base (n) /'pi:tʃə/	đế bánh pizza	20*	have got a temperature /'tempərətʃə(r)/	bị sốt
3*	mushroom (n) /'mʌʃrʊm/	nấm	21	have got toothache /'tu:θeɪk/	bị đau răng
4*	curry (n) /'kʌri/	cà ri	22*	medicine (n) /'medsn/	thuốc
5	second (n) /'sekənd/	giây	23	competition (n) /ˌkɒmpə'tɪʃn/	sự cạnh tranh, cuộc thi
6	most (determiner/ pronoun/ adv) /məʊst/	đa số/hầu hết	24	taste (v) /teɪst/	nếm, thưởng thức
7*	can't stop/stand + V-ing	không thể chịu được (điều gì đó)	25	create a meal	nấu một bữa ăn
8	coding course (n) /kɔːs/	khóa học lập trình	26	astronaut (n) /'æstrənɔ:t/	phi hành gia
9*	cereal (n) /'siəriəl/	cây lương thực, ngũ cốc	27	barbecue (v) /'bɑːbɪkjuː/	nướng, quay cả con
10*	omelette (n) /'ɒmlət/	ốp lét		barbecued (adj)	được nướng, quay
11	boil (v) /bɔɪl/	làm sôi, nấu sôi	28*	get/do exercise /'eksəsaɪz/	tập thể dục
12	fry (v) /fraɪ/	rán, chiên	29	find time to relax	tìm khoảng thời gian để thư giãn
13	grill (v) /ɡrɪl/	nướng	30	get fresh air	hít thở không khí trong lành

14	roast (v) /rəʊst/	quay, nướng	31	go for a walk	đi bộ
	roast (adj) /rəʊst/	được quay, nướng trong lò	32	outside (adv) /ˌaʊtˈsaɪd/	ngoài trời
15	sort = type (n) /sɔ:t/	thứ, loại, tập hợp	33	inside (adv) /ˌɪnˈsaɪd/	trong nhà
16*	have got sunburn /'sʌnbʌ:n/	bị cháy nắng	34	switch on/off (phr.v)	bật/tắt
17*	have got a cold /kəʊld/	bị cảm lạnh	35*	gentle (adj) /'dʒentl/	dịu dàng, tử tế
18	have got a headache /'hedeɪk/	bị đau đầu			

* **Note:** *n* = noun: Danh từ; *adj* = adjective: Tính từ; *v* = verb: Động từ; *pronoun*: Đại từ
adv = adverb: Trạng từ; *phr.v* = phrasal verb: Cụm động từ; *determiner*: Từ hạn định

* Những từ có ký hiệu * thì có hai cách đọc.

* Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.

B. HOMEWORK:

I. Fill in the blanks with the words from the box.

<i>interested in</i>	medicine	fresh air	exercise	type	cold
-----------------------------	-----------------	------------------	-----------------	-------------	-------------

0. He did not seem very ***interested in*** what I was saying.

1. I have to do regular _____ now. I'm in the basketball team.

2. **A:** Are you OK, Jacob? Your eyes and nose are red.

B: I've got a _____. I feel terrible!

3. Bungalow is a _____ of house.

4. **A:** Have I got a temperature?

B: Yes, it's 39°C. You're very hot. I'll give you some _____.

5. Would you like to get some _____ in the park?



Bungalow

5. You / ever / hear / reggae music?

→ _____

IV. Look at the pictures and complete the sentences with the correct form of these verbs.

bake

barbecue

boil

fry

grill

roast



0. Noah ***baked*** some bread at school yesterday.



1. Can you _____ some water for the vegetables, please?



2. My dad enjoys _____ in the summer.



3. Mum's in the kitchen at the moment. She _____ a chicken for dinner.



4. We always _____ our meat. It's healthier that way.



5. I _____ the chicken for the salad this morning.

Simply KET 2020 – Test 2 – Part 3

For each question, choose the correct answer.

A Very Unusual Museum

Last week we went on a school trip. We visited a very unusual place. The tourist information centre and the guest house next door have created the Hair Museum. Calling it a museum may be a bit strange as it has thousands of pieces of hair, all from women who have visited the place. The story goes that the local guide was saying goodbye to a good friend of his, when he asked for something to remember her by. She cut off a piece of her hair and gave it to him. He put it up in his shop, and then he told the story to all the tourists who visited his shop. Then, other women who enjoyed the story left a piece of their hair, as well.



The museum started in 1979 when different pieces of hair were put on show. It now holds about 16,000 pieces of hair and is included in the Guinness Book of World Records. There's also another reason to leave some hair; twice a year there is a competition and the winning pieces of hair are chosen. The people who left the pieces of hair that won get a message inviting them back to stay for one night in the guest house next door, without having to pay, during the summer months.

While the tourist information centre and the guest house are busy all year round, the museum is also full of hair and they have now filled up an area of the information centre with more pieces of hair. Visitors can walk down the room in the museum with hair on every available part of the walls and ceilings. Pencils, paper and scissors are offered to those wanting to add their own piece to the museum. They write their name, age and address on the paper.

14. Who does the writer say was the first person to leave a piece of hair?
 - A. a visitor to the museum
 - B. a friend of the person from the tourist centre
 - C. a tourist staying at the guest house
15. What happens every six months at the museum?
 - A. The museum opens a new area.
 - B. All the hair is shown to visitors.
 - C. Someone can win a free night's stay at the guest house.
16. The writer says the guest house has many customers.
 - A. all year round.
 - B. during the summer months.
 - C. twice a year.
17. Why does the museum use part of the tourist information centre?
 - A. They want to sell the hair to the tourists.
 - B. They don't have any more room for the hair.
 - C. There aren't any more rooms in the guest house.
18. Visitors who want to leave a piece of their hair at the museum
 - A. can write their own name on the walls if they wish.
 - B. must ask for the guest house's name and address.
 - C. should give the museum some information about themselves.